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Dear Parents, 

 It has been a blessing and a privilege to teach each of your 

children, and to get to know each of you.  This is a wonderful 

school and I feel blessed to have been a part of this family.   

 I look forward to talking with each of you at parent teacher 

conferences.  I would like to meet with each of you to go over test 

scores.  Thank you to those of you who have already met with me. 

 Melanie’s name was drawn for the log cabin.  

Congratulations Melanie! 

 We will have no memory verse this week.  

 Thank you for all your prayers this year.  I know that all your 

prayers truly did get me through this year. 

 May each of you have a 

blessed summer. 
 

      In Christ, 

      Mrs. Brown 

 


